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1. The Commission issued Call for comments – Implementing thousand-block 
pooling, Telecom Notice of Consultation CRTC 2023-92, 23 March 2023 (Telecom 
Notice of Consultation 2023-92), in which it initiated a proceeding to ask interested 
persons to provide comments on whether the Commission should implement 
thousand-block pooling (and if so, how) or other potential solutions for number 
exhaust.  

2. The deadlines originally established in Telecom Notice of Consultation 2023-92 
were 24 April 2023 for the submission of interventions and 8 June 2023 for the 
submission of replies. 

3. However, the Commission inadvertently listed an incorrect deadline for the 
submission of replies. Consequently, the Commission is amending the deadline for 
the submission of replies from 8 June 2023 to 9 May 2023.  

Secretary General 
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